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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

It is lovely to see all the children back at school looking super smart in their new uniform.   

Well done to you all for getting your children here for 8:30am.  

The gates will be open at 8:25am every morning. Key Stage 2 children are 

encouraged to enter the playground by themselves and wait for the bell at 8.30am, when they 

line up and enter school.  

It is important for the children to be ready to line up on the playground with their class as this pro-

motes a positive start to the day ahead and they are ready to learn.  

We have had a great start back to the term, let’s keep it up!  

This week in Maths, Centipede Class have 

been working to find one more and one 

less. They have completed various puz-

zles, activities and challenges to support 

them with their learning. The children 

photographed were able to complete a 

number jigsaw by using their knowledge 

of one more and one less to discover 

which pieces were missing and complete 

the puzzle.  

Super job Centipede Class!   

 

 

 

 
 

Our little Ladybirds have settled into 
the new term so well. We have been 
following the children's interests as 

well as encouraging the children to fo-
cus on themselves as special and 

unique little people. The children en-
joyed using mirrors to identify their 
facial features and have drawn their 
own portraits. We have proudly dis-

played them in our nursery.  
 

 



  

 

Parents’ evening appointments 

are now open to book.  

Just got to the front page of our 

school website and click on the 

Blue box at the bottom left hand 

side 

 

Snacks at break time can only be fruit or 

vegetables.  (GRAPES MUST BE CUT UP 

AT HOME). 

In all classes in the Early Years Building 

this is provided by the council 

FREE.  

Year 6 sell fruit at  

break times for 20p.  

COME DINE WITH US LUNCH 

Thursday 7th October 2021 

FREE FOR EVERYONE                                                                                                

On Thursday 7th October 2021 

we will be holding a special ‘Come Dine 

with Us Lunch’. 

The children will be able to choose from 

the below menu                                                

Beef Burger in a Bap with Fries & Beans            

or                                                                   

Mac n Cheese with Peas or Salad 

       Follow by                                                  

Chocolate Crunch/Fruit/Choice of Yoghurt  

 

** PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL NOT BE A                
SANDWICH OPTION** 

There will be no charge to anyone, this is a 
FREE meal 

          There is no need to pre-order,                                                             
your child can order on the day. 



Owl Class have used teamwork to make and cook lovely 

apple pies this week! The children measured out the  

ingredients and helped each other throughout the baking  

process. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bear Class warmed up in their PE lesson by playing a sports version of noughts and 
crosses. We then played a hockey match. They used their dribbling, passing, defending 
and attacking skills fantastically. However, most importantly, they worked as a team! 
We also played some warm up and cool down games, which were great fun. All the 
children are very competitive and were brilliant at supporting their team members. 
We may have some future hockey stars on our hands!  

 

This week, Badger class have 

learned so much about how 

WW1 started. They researched 

information about the assassina-

tion of Franz Ferdinand. They 

made 'Historian Notebooks' and 

wrote a newspaper report too. 

Amazing work! 

 


